
AUG 0 8  2008 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 
1154 Shenandoah Village Drive 
Waynesboro, VA 22980 

August 6,2008 

ICentucky Public Service Coinmission 
Ms. Stephanie L. Slumnbo, Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, ICY 40602-061 5 

RE: Administrative Case No. 360 
An Inquiiy Into Universal Service and Funding Issues 

Dear Ms. Stunibo: 

Pursuant to the May 24, 2007 Order in Administrative Case No. 360, E.TCs are required by 
August 15 of each calendar year to submit the results ofits annual audit of its entire Lifeline 
subscribership. 

West Virginia PCS Alliance L..C. (dba nTelos) completed its annual audit of its entke Lifeline 
customer base on June 9, 2008. At the time ofthe audit, we had a total of 12 Lifeline customers. 
Four customers no longer meet the eligibility requirements and have been removed &om the 
L,ifeline plan. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 540-946-3547 or sarbina~iitelos.coiii 

Sincerely, 

Anne Sarbin 
Regulatoly Manager 
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